Citv of Hebron Estates Minuves
City Community Center
September 4, 2012
7:00 p.m.

Present: Mayor Clark, Commissioners Forshee, Tucker, Merrifield, Fesshee, Clerk Picheo, Representative from the
Pioneer News, and 9 guests.

Minutes: Motion to approve August 7, 2012 minutes, was made by Comm. Forshee and seconded by Comm. Tucker;
Passed 3/0.

Budget: A copy of the monthly budget statement was handed out. Motion was made to pay August budgeted bills by
Comm. Forshee and seconded by Comm. Tucker: Passed 3/0.

Old Business: Mayor Clark led a discussion on the City Community Center replacement sign. He reviewed bids for
masonry to rebuild the sign. Motion was made to accept the bid by Riley Construction by Comm. Forshee and
seconded by Comm. Tucker; passed 3/0.

Mayor Clark led a discussion on the insurance claim with Geigo for the sign repair. The Mayor explained that Geigo
has not responded to his request and is working with the city’s insurance agent for help.

Mayor Clark verified with Atty. Edison regarding the easement and the ditch concern on Paula Lane. According to
Atty. Edison the ditch is not on the city’s easement and is on private property.

Mayor Clark asked Atty. Edison for updates regarding the land survey. Atty. Edison said that the surveyor is in the
process of drawing up the plans.

Atty. Edison read the seconded reading for ordinance 2012-04 Compensation for Mayor. Motion was made by
Comm. Forshee and seconded by Comm. Tucker; Passed 3/0.

Mayor Clark led a discussion on the 2013 tax rate for Real Estate. Motion was made to make the rate .092 per $100
of assed value was made by Comm. Tucker and seconded by Comm. Forshee; Passed 3/0.

Atty. Edison read the seconded reading of ordinance 2012-05 Real Property Ad Valerm Taxes. Motion was made to
accept the ordained'was made by Comm. Forshee and seconded by Comm. Tucker; Passed 3/0.

Atty. Edison read the seconded reading ordinance 2012-06 Tax Rate for Public Service Companies. Motion was made
to accept the ordainef'was made by Comm. Forshee and seconded by Comm. Tucker; Passed 3/0.
New Business: Mayor Clark review a concern brought up from a resident regarding Rumpke picking up trash from

the dumpsters before 7:00am. Mayor Clark said he would talk to Rumpke.

The Mayor also said that a resident brought to his attention the light poles that needed to be painted on Willow Way.
The Mayor said that he would contact LG&E to see if they would paint the poles.

Magor Clark reminded everyone that the next Storm Water meeting would be on Sept 11 at 6:00 pm.

Motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:55 pm was made by Comm. Merrifield and seconded by Comm. Forshee: Passed [0



